
To: Food Share 
From: Robyn Schieber 
Subject: Minutes of June 1, 2022 
 

 

Present: Coty Dunten, Nathan Rickey, Rosie Florian, Robyn Schieber, Hristina Petrovska 
 
Not present: Sherry Webber, Valerie Owens, Robert Post, Amy Brandt 
 
Updates:  
 
Coty reported that she received information about the volunteer sign-up was lost. 
We have not lost the data as Robyn has all the student data backed up, Evan has the 
information in Target X as well. We will have a back up to the back up. 
 
Erin talked to Renee and she is going to build the Food Share sign-up to  be published again on 
the My valley KVCC page.  
 
We are having classes the week of July 4th and the decision was made to add another date for 
distribution on July 7th.  
 
Rosie reports that we are going to be receiving meat products for Food Share from Ferry Farms. 
We will be receiving burger patties and 1 lb burger packages. 
 
Grant discussion: 
 
Summer plant giveaway has been tabled due to previous commitments with other programs. 
How are we going to spend the dollars for meat? Rosie and Hristina will be working together on 
how we will spend the $2000 dollars allocated for meat for the Food Share.  
 
We have $2000 dollars for equipment needs. It was discussed that we try and give out 
vegetable peelers, juicers, sponges, soap, and graters. Is there a time we can ask students 
what they would like to receive with their Food Shares?  
 
We have surveyed students in the past and have provided them with a variety of the food items 
they asked for. Such as yogurt, milk, bread, and vegan options Food equipment we have 
provided are baking sheets, casserole pans, and cutting boards. New suggestions are tin foil, 
baking mats, and vegetable peelers. We will discuss sending out a new survey to students in 
the fall and add some new items to the list for students to pick from.  
 
We will look at purchasing mixing bowls, measuring cups, silicone mats, and spatulas for the 
next equipment giveaway.  
 
Do any of the farmers dry their own herbs? We will look into purchasing bulk herbs from the Co-
Op. We will also look into purchasing small containers to divide the herbs up for distribution.  
 

 


